Association for Clinical Pastoral Education, Inc. 
Pacific Region – Peer Review
Information About Scheduling Peer Reviews
· Supervisors are encouraged to schedule the Peer Review Process in the first eight months of the calendar year.

· If unusual circumstances arise that prevent you from completing the Peer Review during the calendar year, an extension for Peer Review may be requested in writing from the Chair of the Regional Peer Review Committee.

· A request for an extension must include specific explanations/reasons which are beyond the Supervisor’s control that prevent you from completing the Review during the calendar year.

· The Chair must receive any request for an extension in writing on or before October 31st in order to be considered.  Extensions are not automatic but considered by the Peer Review Committee.  The extension date is March 31st of the next year.  
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If you have questions or comments please contact me. 
Julie Hanada, Peer Review Committee Chair
415-600-5962 Desk

HanadaJ@sutterhealth.org
California Pacific Medical Center, 

Institute for Health and Healing, 

Department of Spiritual Care

2300 California Street, Suite 201

San Francisco, CA  94115

